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To Whom this may concern,

I am writing to enthusiastically recommend Derek Graham for your consideration in his job
application. I have had the pleasure of working closely with Derek for 1 year at Zentro. In my
capacity as a Customer support representative, I have had ample opportunities to observe
Derek's work ethic, determination, positive attitude, and quick learning abilities.

Derek Graham is an exceptionally hard worker who consistently goes above and beyond in
delivering high-quality results. His dedication to his work is evident in his ability to meet tight
deadlines and produce outstanding outcomes. Derek is not one to shy away from challenges;
instead, he approaches them with a positive and determined mindset, consistently achieving
success even in the face of adversity.

One of Derek's standout qualities is his unwavering determination to excel in every task he
undertakes. Whether working independently or as part of a team, he consistently demonstrates
a strong commitment to achieving both individual and collective goals. Derek's proactive
approach and natural leadership skills make him an asset to any team, and his ability to motivate
others fosters a positive and collaborative work environment.

What sets Derek apart is his exceptional attitude and eagerness to learn. He approaches new
tasks and responsibilities with enthusiasm, demonstrating a keen ability to quickly grasp new
concepts. Derek's adaptability and rapid learning curve make him an invaluable team member
who can seamlessly integrate into various work environments.

In conclusion, I am confident that Derek Graham's outstanding work ethic, determination,
positive attitude, and quick learning abilities make him an ideal candidate for the position he is
applying for. I wholeheartedly recommend him and am certain that he will bring the same level of
dedication and excellence to your organization as he has to ours.

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me at
shonta.wilson1@gmail.com. Thank you for considering Derek Graham for this opportunity, and I
am confident that he will be a valuable asset to your team. Sincerely, Shonta Wilson


